
From: Rehana Mansha [mailto:rehanamansha@ctc.org.pk]  
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2022 3:04 AM 
To: usman.khan@chipconsulting.org 
Cc: 'Naila Nizam' <naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org>; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 'Tahir J. Butt' 
<tahir@ctc.org.pk> 
Subject: RE: Request to add New Sites in HIRS System 
 
Dear Usman, 
 
Kindly see the enclosed attachment of Transfer & Resigned SW’s detail  for your information and further 
process please. I will share the HIRS data of remaining newly deployed SW’s once you do all this as this 
strategy will help us to allocate the sites easily. 
 
Best Regards, 
Rehana Mansha  
 


